Village of Brownville Special Board Meeting,
March 16, 2021

The special meeting was called to order at 5:02 p.m. Chairman Marty Hayes pointed out the
posting of the Open Meetings Act.

Board members present: Bailey Bindle, Josh Russell, Terry Vice, Natisha Helmick. Also present,
Deborah Solie, clerk.

Motion by Helmick, seconded by Vice, to approve the agenda as handed out. All yes votes.
Motion carried.

Action Business:

The Board discussed the new water and sewer connection for the River Inn when it moves
closer to Hwy 136 and the bridge.

Helmick moved to approve the new water and sewer connection as well as the Village
purchasing a 2” meter for new water line. Russell seconded. All yes votes. Motion carried.

Green Care Lawn Service is the only company who provided a mowing bid for the Village.
Helmick made a motion to accept the Green Care Lawn Service bid with an additional $20 for
two additional properties not originally listed, unless additional bids are in-hand by Monday
March 22. if there are additional bids these will be reviewed at a future meeting.

Vice informed the Board about the National Flood Plain anticipated changes and asked this
topic be added to the April board meeting.

Adjournment:
Helmick moved the meeting be adjourned. Russell seconded. All yes votes. Motion carried.

Adjournment at 5:39 p.m.

Deborah Solie, clerk






